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Thursday, November 3, 2016 

VICTORIA, BC – Hundreds, if not thousands, could return to Mount Douglas High School this weekend, 
to celebrate the 85th anniversary.  Thousands of students have graduated from Mount Doug since its first 
class of 17 graduated in 1932.      

Three events for alumni, students, teachers, staff and community are planned for the afternoon of Friday, 
November 4 and afternoon and evening Saturday, November 5.     

Both days offer engaging “DOUGS Talks”, 30 minute presentations by past and present students and 
teachers sharing a passion or topic dear to their hearts.  The weekend includes special art exhibits and a 
“Battle of the Brushes” plus alumni, art, sports and club displays, music performances, a Poetry Café, and 
refreshments from the Rambucks Canteen.  

Discounted tickets are available online or at $15 at the door. For more information about this weekend, as 
well as history of Mount Doug High School and a directory of past students: www.mountdougalumni.com 
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Katie Hamilton 
Community Engagement and Communications  
Office:  250.475.4103 
Mobile: 250.893.1062 
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